February 17, 1538

lrss Robert O, Wilson
415 West 115th Street
Hew York City

Dear jlarjorie:

Thank you for your letter of Februsry 3rd sending us page 50
of Dr. Bob's diary. We are putting this material with the parts of the
diary we already haves

Bex Wheeler has been trying to find some magazine which could
publieh this materiale He narrowly missed getting it in the Atlaatic
Honthly, but found that they were not able to take it because their April
issue was already overcrowded, and they folt that the May issue would be
too late. I believe he 18 now exploring other possible leads,

Thank you for sending us your new addresse 4t your coavenience
will you let us know your new telephone number?

Very cordially yours,




